
From: Jack McCully
To: Blandin, Norva; Maria Laboy; Sean Hagerott
Subject: Fwd: Handler Search - a website for searching for customers EPA ID numbers
Date: Friday, October 21, 2016 10:55:27 AM
Attachments: image001.png

Good Morning Ms. Blandin,

I am very sorry to hear about Kathy's medical condition, I have know her for many years and
 it was good to re-make our acquaintance during the inspection. I will be hoping she recovers. 

Please see the email below which includes the pictures of the boxed and labled lamps.

Please advise if this suffices or I can provide additional assistance.

Thank you and have a safe day and weekend.

Brian S. (Jack) McCully
JAM Environmental & Vacuum Services, LLC
250 SW 21st Terrace
Fort Lauderdale Fl 33312
954.625.2310 - Office, 954.625.2311 - Fax
561.762.4227 - Cell, 954.366.8744 - Cell

Never an ER Fee
Please Visit Us at  www.jamenvironmental.com

---------- Forwarded message ----------
From: Jack McCully <jmccully@jamenvironmental.com>
Date: Wed, Aug 17, 2016 at 11:35 AM
Subject: Re: Handler Search - a website for searching for customers EPA ID numbers
To: "Winston, Kathy" <Kathy.Winston@dep.state.fl.us>
Cc: Maria Laboy <mlaboy@jamenvironmental.com>, Linda Bisbey
 <lbisbey@jamenvironmental.com>, Sean Hagerott <shagerott@jamenvironmental.com>

Kathy,

Thank you so much for your prompt forwarding of the EPA ID number database. I am sharing
 with my office and partners so they can also utilize this resource.

Also, it was great to see you yesterday, I know we met years ago but it was a pleasure to get to
 know you again.

Thank you for your insights during the facility inspection, also the templates and handouts. 

Please see the attached pictures documenting the correct packaging of the 8' florescent bulbs. I
 went by Clean Fuels yesterday and got the correct box. They will be coming by in the next
 few days to collect the 4' bulbs for recycling. I can forward the manifest if you would like to
 review.

We are involved in a specialized industry, one that is dependent on an open and cooperative
 attitude between the generators, the service providers and our regulators in order to achieve
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 success. I personally want you to know that we value the input from the regulatory
 community and your personal assistance yesterday was much appreciated.

Thank you, Please be Safe !

Brian S. (Jack) McCully
JAM Environmental & Vacuum Services, LLC
250 SW 21st Terrace
Fort Lauderdale Fl 33312
954.625.2310 - Office, 954.625.2311 - Fax
561.762.4227 - Cell, 954.366.8744 - Cell

Never an ER Fee
Please Visit Us at  www.jamenvironmental.com

On Wed, Aug 17, 2016 at 11:12 AM, Winston, Kathy <Kathy.Winston@dep.state.fl.us>
 wrote:

Enjoyed my visit with you yesterday and I hope that my efforts at compliance assistance
 were helpful.  Here is the website I was telling you about for searching EPA ID numbers.  If
 you have any problems navigating this database, just give me a call and I will talk you
 through it.  Again, thanks for being so accommodating yesterday and I am looking forward
 to working with you to return the facility to compliance.

 

https://fldeploc.dep.state.fl.us/www_rcra/reports/handler_sel.asp

 

 

 

 

 

Kathy Winston

Environmental Consultant

Florida Department of Environmental Protection

Southeast District

Compliance Assurance Program

3301 Gun Club Road

MSC 7210-1

West Palm Beach, FL 33406

Kathy.Winston@dep.state.fl.us
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Office: 561.681.6756

Fax: 561.681.6755
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